This is to notify you that The of Key
West Port & Marine Services Depart-
ment has applied to the Key West City
Commission for a Temcf-:rrary Waiv-
er allowing for extended hours under
Section 26-199(a)(2) of the City's Noise
Control Ordinance. The application is
for Construction Woork taking place at
201 William Street July 1, 2021 - Jan-
uary 5, 2022, Monday - Friday 4:00am
- 8:00am and 7:00pm - 10:00pm and
Saturday 4:00am - 9:00am and 5:00pm
- 10:00pm, which is located within 100
feet of your property. A hearing on the
application will take place at the fol-
lowing:
City Commission Meeting
Tuesday, May 4 at 5:00 PM.
City Hall
1300 White Street

ADA Assistance directions on agenda.
Any questions, please contact Maria
Ratcliff in the City Manager's Office at

Puhlin Notice

(305) 809-3881.

Should the request be approved by
the City Commission, persons desiring
to In-d%e a noise complaint during the
noted hours and timeframe of the Tem-
porary Waiver may call Karen Olson,
Deputy Director, Port & Marine Services
Department at (305) 809-3803
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